Certificate of Completion

Presented By Society of American Military Engineers Tulsa Post

This certifies that

was in attendance at the Tulsa SAME monthly post meeting on Jun 16, 2015 at the Tulsa District Corps of Engineers Office in Tulsa, OK. This program covered technical issues relevant to the engineering profession as outlined below. Speakers may double the PDHs for their topic.

Speaker: LTC Lars Ostervald, 120th Engineering Battallion

Topic: Presentation included an overview of the mission associated the 120th Engineer Battalion. The presentation included a description of the current work and upcoming work expected to take place for the Battalion.

LTC Ostervald shared his experiences working with 120th Engineer Battalion to provide Construction Support services to the Oklahoma National Guard missions. The presentation discussed the 120th's capabilities, achievements, and projects. The 120th Engineer Battalion is headquartered in Broken Arrow, OK.

The presentation was sponsored by CH2MHill.

Total PDH Credits: 0.75 PDH's



COL Richard Pratt 2015 President SAME Tulsa Post